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All donation requests made to the Chamber of Commerce will be presented in writing at least one week in advance of a

Board meeting. Recognition of the Chamber's contributions will be asked of all organizations who receive a donation.

In order to receive the financial support of the Chamber of Commerce, the donation request must fit within the Chamber

mission statement: Our mission is to grow, enhance, and support a vibrant business climate through leadership,

professional development, and community involvement.

All requests must fit within the established budget for the year.

The Chamber will only provide donations, after meeting the above guidelines to members of the Chamber of

Commerce or their affiliates.


